
Position Announcement: ARRB General Counsel. 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board (ARRB) is accepting applications for the position of 

General Counsel.  The ARRB is an independent federal agency, created by statute, that has 

responsibility for identifying, securing, and making available records relating to the assassination of 

President Kennedy.  It is expected that the ARRB will be in existence until September 30, 1997. 

 

The ARRB is seeking a General Counsel with a broad legal background.  Applicants must have 

excellent academic credentials, be familiar with relevant areas of the law, be able to obtain a Top 

Secret clearance, and be available to start work immediately.  Of particular value in potential 

candidates are the following: experience in a federal agency General Counsel's office; knowledge of 

information-access  and record declassification law; knowledge of national security and federal law 

enforcement issues; experience dealing with Congress and large federal agencies (including the 

Justice Department, Defense Department); prior TS/SCI clearances; familiarity with issues 

surrounding the assassination of President Kennedy; experience with federal and state litigation; and 

experience with federal government legal issues including personnel matters, FOIA, the Sunshine Act, 

etc.  Candidates should send resumes and letters describing their experience to: David G. Marwell, 

Executive Director, Assassination Records Review Board, 600 E Street, N.W., Washington, D.C.  

20530. Applications will be accepted until July 14, 1995. 


